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Calling all actors, dancers, singers and musicians! 
 
Next week, we will start the audition process for our whole school musical, Little Shop of 
Horrors. 
 
If your young person would like to be a part of the show, audition details are as follows: 

• Year 7 and 8, Tuesday 27 September, 15:15-16:15, Main Hall 
• Year 9, 10 and 11, Friday 30 September, 14:30-15:30, Main Hall 

We will later be looking for a backstage and technical crew, as well as prop and set designers. 
Please encourage your young person to speak to their Music, Drama or Dance teacher for more 
information. 
 
We hope to see lots of students stepping up to take part in this exciting opportunity and thank 
you for your support. 

 

Best wishes 
 
Miss F Deane 
Subject Leader - Performing Arts and Excellence 
 


